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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SEN. BOB DOLE 
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING 
WASHING1DN, D.C. 20510 
(202) 225-8947 

WASHINGTON, D.C., Augustl6, 1971 ----The offices of Senators 

James B. Pearson and Bob Dole, Kansas Republicans, announced 

that federal funds for the State Park Development Program in 

Kansas have been increased by $283,258 making a total of 

$1,471,364 available for parking, roadway and sewage systems 

improvements in nine state parks. 

The funds, the Senators explained, were granted from the 

Bureau of Outdoor Recreation of the Department of Interior and 

will be dispursed in Kansas through the Kansas Parks and Resources 

Authority. 

The funds announced today will be matched by the state of 

Kansas. The total additional funds will be used to complete 

Phase Five of the Kansas State Park Development Program; a project 

to develop outdoor recreation facilities in state parks. 

Parks included in the ~project are: Fall River-Toronto,Pomona, 

Lovewell, Cheney, Milford, Perry, Crawford, Scott and Prairie Dog. 

-30-




